
Lane County Sheriff’s Office 

PUBLIC 

INFORMATION SESSION  

Proposed Public Safety Levy Renewal 

When:   

Friday, April 21, 2023, 6:30pm 

Where: 

Oakridge High School,  47997 1st St., Oakridge 

Following a short presentation, the Sheriff will be 

available to answer questions and speak with    

community members.   

 Passage of this measure would not increase the tax rate and re-

news a current local option tax.  

 Measure renewal will maintain a minimum of 255 local jail beds for 

the five-year period, providing the Sheriff with improved ability to 

hold those arrested for violent felony offenses until their cases are 

resolved.  

The estimated tax rate for this levy is $0.55 per $1,000 of assessed 

value. The median Lane County homeowner is estimated to pay an 

average of $118 per year for five years.  

PublicSafetyLevy@LaneCountyOR.gov 541-682-4179 

MEASURE 20-340 

PublicSafetyLevy.org 


